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From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
To: BOS-Supervisors
Cc: Jalipa, Brent (BOS)
Subject: FW: Support for File #190553, Aquatic Park Pier
Date: Tuesday, May 21, 2019 9:54:49 AM
Attachments: 5.15.19 Support for Aquatic Park Pier.pdf

 
 

From: Dee Dee Workman <deedee.workman@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 12:34 PM
To: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>; Peskin, Aaron (BOS)
<aaron.peskin@sfgov.org>; Stefani, Catherine (BOS) <catherine.stefani@sfgov.org>; Yee, Norman
(BOS) <norman.yee@sfgov.org>
Cc: Breed, Mayor London (MYR) <mayorlondonbreed@sfgov.org>
Subject: Support for File #190553, Aquatic Park Pier
 

 

To: Clerk of the SF Board of Supervisors

Hello,

Attached is the letter sent this week to Senator Dianne Feinstein in support of federal
funding to replace the Aquatic Park Pier. Please distribute to all members of the
Board of Supervisors in support of Supervisor Peskin's Resolution #190553 regarding
federal appropriations for the Pier coming to the BOS on May 21, 2019.
 
Thank you,
 
Dee Dee Workman
 
 
 
Dee Dee Workman
San Francisco Chamber of Commerce
415.533.8130
dworkman@sfchamber.com
deedee.workman@yahoo.com
 

 
 
 



 
 
235 Montgomery St., Ste. 760, San Francisco, CA 94104 
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May 13, 2019 
 
The Honorable Dianne Feinstein 
United States Senate 
331 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

 
RE: Support of San Francisco’s Aquatic Park Pier 

 
 
Dear Senator Feinstein, 
 
The San Francisco Chamber of Commerce CityTripDC 2019 advocacy delegation was delighted to meet 
with you on May 2, 2019 to discuss your work representing San Francisco and all citizens as our 
esteemed United States Senator. We are grateful to you for taking your valuable time to meet with us for 
a productive and enlightening conversation.  
 
We are especially encouraged by the discussion regarding the crumbling pier at San Francisco’s Aquatic 
Park raised by District 2 Supervisor Catherine Stefani. Built in 1933 to create a protected cove for 
swimming and other recreation in and around the bay, the pier is a designated Historic Landmark and 
registered on the U.S. National Register of Historic Places.  
 
Unfortunately the Aquatic Park Pier is severely degraded and unless replaced soon, will disintegrate into 
an unusable and embarrassing eyesore. The cost to replace the 1400-foot walkway is estimated to be 
approximately $100 million. As you know, the pier falls under the jurisdiction of the National Park Service 
and therefore is a recipient of federal funding. 
 
We greatly appreciate your offer to assist in raising the dollars necessary to replace this fundamental 
piece of San Francisco maritime history and vital recreational destination for both residents and visitors. 
The San Francisco Chamber of Commerce would be honored to be a partner in this effort to save this 
beloved San Francisco landmark. Please do not hesitate to have your staff contact my office if we can be 
of assistance. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Rodney Fong 
President and CEO 
 
 
cc: Supervisor Norman Yee, President of the Board of Supervisors; Supervisor Catherine Stefani; 
Supervisor Aaron Peskin; Mayor London Breed 




